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Mrs Watson says…. 
We hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday? The children look well rested and are raring to go for our final term of the 

year. We look forward to a busy and fun last term. Below are some term dates but there are some dates still to be 
agreed. These will be shared as soon as we have them. I will continue to keep these dates in the newsletters and add 
any new ones in red when they arise. We are planning some celebrations as part of the King’s Coronation. More info to 

come about this. There will be a special buffet lunch for this on Friday 5th May.  

WORKING TOGETHER LEARNING TOGETHER 
Tel. No. 

01387 273550 

Car Park—Important Reminder - We have had new intakes in Nursery which has increased the amount of cars in the car 
park so it is important that everyone follows the following procedures  

The car park is very busy at the start and end of the day so please follow these rules.  

 Please remember that the drop off zone should only be used to drop off and pick up if your child is waiting for you. 
It is not another parking spot and cars should definitely not be parking with their car facing towards Waterside Rd.  

  Also a small amount of cars larger can park through the gates in front of the MUGA. This is the only place to park 
through the gates as this is a pedestrian area and staff car park. If others park along the fence then others will 

follow suit. If cars park there they will be asked to move.  

 Remember there is a roundabout in the middle of the car park so cars should not park on this. 

 If you park on Waterside Road please do not park on the painted lines as this blocks the view of those leaving the 
car park. 

 Only disabled badge owners should park in the disabled bays.  

 If you want to use the back gate there is alternative parking at Woodley Court 

 All these procedures are in place to keep everyone safe! Please ensure all those other members of your family who 
drop off and pick up are aware of these procedures. Thank you.  

Summer Term  
As the summer term progresses we hope that the weather im-

proves. A reminder that sun cream should be applied before com-
ing to school. If necessary a hat should be brought too.  We are in 
Scotland though so a light weight waterproof coat is always handy 

to be brought too! 

What’s on in school …... Week beginning 24th April  
24th April Parent Council Meeting 6pm  
25th April Goldielea Visit, Netball ASC starts 
26th April Karate ASC starts 
28th April Rev John at Assembly  

Goldielea Visit Tuesday 25th April 
The next group of children will go along on Tuesday and take 

part in baking with the residents. Thanks to those who helped 
transport again.  

Breakfast Club 
This will continue after the holidays. We know parents use this 

to allow them to get to work earlier but children who attend  
must have breakfast. The club is very kindly run by our kitchen 
staff  who come into work earlier to do this. They offered to do 
this despite the numbers not being as high as they should They 
are therefore not able to supervise children who are not eating. 

Please ensure if your child attends that they have breakfast.  
Thank you.  

Term Four Dates 
24th April Parent Council 6pm 
25th April Visit to Goldielea 1.30pm 
                Netball ASC starts 
26th April Karate ASC starts 
28th April Rev John Assembly 
1st May    Bank Holiday 
2nd May   Start of World of Work Week              
5th May    Wider Achievement Assembly 
8th May    Bank Holiday              
10th May   P6 and P7 Transition visit to NWCC  
11th May    Prize Bingo  
17th May   Sprint Relay P6 and P7 after school 
18th May   Sports Day 1 (picnic lunch and sports start at 1.10pm) 
19th May   Posh Tea 
                Rev John Assembly              
30th May  Goldielea  
1st June    Sports Day 2 if first sports did not go ahead  
6th June   Netball Festival 
7th June  House Activity Afternoon 
8th June   Open Evening and appointments  
9th June   Posh Tea 
                Rev John Assembly 
13th June  Goldielea  
16th June  Wider Achievement Assembly 
19th June P7 Leaver’s Assembly (1.30pm) 
20th June Bike Skills day 
21st June  Bike Skills 
21-23 June P7 Induction Days at Secondary Schools 
23rd June  CPA family Fun Night/BBQ TBC 
28th June P7 Posh Tea 
30th June Holidays  

World of Work Week 
This will take place during week beginning 1st May. Thank you to 
the 5 parents so far who have offered to come in and talk to the 
children. We would love some more parents to come along so we 
have a range of talks for our pupils. If you would like to come in 

then please contact the school. Mrs Watson might pounce on 
some parents in the playground to coax some more!!  

School Improvement Plan 

It’s that time again when we have to review our current 

School Improvement Plan and develop our new one for next 

year. Part of this is to get feedback from you. Here is a link 

to a short feedback form if you would please find time to 

complete this for us by Tues 2nd May. Your views are im-

portant to us. As an extra incentive all those who complete 

this for us will be entered into a lucky dip and there will be 

a prize for the name chosen.   

https://forms.office.com/e/Fbk9sFiEmH 

Lockerbie Manor  
Payment cards for Lockerbie Manor have been issued today 

and can be used from now on to pay the deposit and any other 
payments. The deposit of £50 has to be paid to school by 

19th May 
Bikeability P7 

Well done to all the P7s who have taken part in this cycling 
training this week. They have all passed and done so well. 

Certificates and badges have been given out at our assembly 
today.  
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